
BOROUGH	OF	EDDYSTONE


BOROUGH	COUNCIL	WORKSHOP	MINUTES


																																																																														December	5,	2022


7:00	P.M.


The	Borough	of	Eddystone	Borough	Council	held	the	meeting	on	the	above	date	with	the	following	
members	present:		Council	President	Rachael	Walker,	Vice	President	Mandy	Hall,	Councilmembers		
William	Bolton,	Nick	Jones	and	Randy	Perry.		Eddystone	Borough	Solicitor	Tim	Possenti	and	Engineer	Lisa	
Catania	both	present	along	with	Mayor	Yannuzzi.	Beth	Gross	absent.


President	Walker	called	the	meeting	to	order	followed	by	Roll	Call.	


UPCOMING	PUBLIC	MEETINGS/EVENTS:


12/12/2022	@	6:00	PM	--	Council	Executive	Session


12/12/2022	@	7:00	PM	–	Council	Regular	Meeting	


Announcements


President	Walker	thanked	everyone	involved	in	making	the	Holiday	Senior	luncheon	a	great	success,	
especially	the	Eddystone	Recreation	Board	along	with	the	Girl	Scouts	Troop.


PUBLIC	COMMENT


Lou	Kodumal	came	with	letters	requested	to	be	signed	and	Lisa	Catania	reminded	him	that	she	is	still	
waiting	on	the	requested	updated	info	previously	discussed.


COMMITTEE	REPORTS




Councilman	Bolton	announced	our	leaf	collection	Boro	truck	is	up	and	running	and	asked	all	to	collect	
their	leaves	and	put	out	on	Wednesdays	and	Fridays	for	collection	by	EddystoneBoro	Streets	
Department.


Junior	Council	Member	Donovan	Washington	relayed	the	community	would	like	to	have	basketball,	
volleyball	and	other	activities	for	kids	to	do	and	Councilman	Jones	advised	he	would	assist	Donovan	with	
helping	to	get	this	started.


Councilman	Perry	announced	the	upcoming	Tree	Lighting	&	caroling	Wednesday	December	7,	the	
Christmas	Toy	Giveaway	at	11am	on	Saturday	December	10	at	LHH	and	Santa	will	also	be	there,	
Storytime	December	13	at	7pm	LHH	and	the	New	Year’s	Ball	on	December	30	from	6:30-8:30.


Engineer	Lisa	Catania	updated	on	the	small	sewer	&	water	grant,	one	has	the	15%	match	with	a	$100	
app	fee,	the	larger	one	has	a	30%	grant.	Lisa	confirmed	our	Block	Grants	have	been	extended	to	2024	
due	to	renovations.	Lisa	also	announced	the	2024	DCED	multi	modal	grants	with	1	thru	Penn	Dot	and	the	
other	thru	DCED,	possible	Saville	intersection	project.


ADJOURNMENT:


Motion	made	by	Mandy	Hall,	2nd	by	Randy	Perry.		Motion	carries	6-0


Submitted	by,


Borough	Manager


Borough	of	Eddystone



